SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
March 4, 1956
The Sand Hill Board of Directors met with Judge Lundgren at the Norman County Court House in
Ada. The Judge asked Omar Rood to make a list of expectations as to the different means like bridges,
culverts, line moving, etc.
The Judge supported that Omar Rood prepare an estimate of cost for 2 or 3 ice breakers to save
our bridges. Also for the board and engineers to make a list of changes and additional work, also

mistakes that have been made and to get the accounting report ready and filed.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



